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July  Update 2025              

Hi Everyone, 

It has been a very busy month—lots happening here, much colder days and 
nights filled with quilting things and family get togethers plus a few extra   
social occasions added to the mix. 

I have not completed a full project this month, but I managed to get nearly all 
my arcs sewn and a number of blocks together for my variation of the       
Wedding ring quilt theme. I am really pleased with the lovely bright colours. 

The other colour corners not yet shown will be purple, so all 4 colours come to-
gether as a 4 patch. I am using a variety of cream prints as the background 
throughout. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My new quilt studio is getting closer, the walls are being lined has started & 
should be finished soon. The painter is being organised, and the electrician is 
ready to go, so it is all feeling very real now. 

I am looking forward to having the larger space—the room I am currently 
working in doesn't give the layout space I am so used to having:) 

I am off to Bundaberg this next week for their quilt show & some classes, and 
I am looking forward to that. 

I hope you have had a great month. 

Catch up again soon. 

Jan P  

Page 1 


